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 __________________________________________________________ 
The mornings are drawing are now cooler, and our club is getting towards the business end of the 

bowling season. We are reminded that with two games to play in the men's Division One, the 

competition could be anyone's! Let's make it ours! Our selector last week did boost Division One, while 

perhaps at the same time taking stronger players from Division Two. And rightly so, Division two is 

languishing, we must put all our resources behind our senior Division One to try and ensure a Division 

One win for Queenstown.  

This week the lady triples team have had a big Centre Win in the Regional playoffs. Congratulations to 

Margaret O’Connors team, at the moment we have the men's team of Robbie & Eric and the lady's team 

of Debra & Christine battling away in both the Centre Pairs regional playoffs ,----- good luck to both 

teams.  

Colin C. 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

GREENS REPORT _ Nothing much to report on greens, the greens have been rolled and each end has had a 

vibrator pulled over the green from the 2 mtr mark out to the second seam to try and take out some of the 

little imperfections. The score boards have been shifted so they don't partly get in the way of the rink 

marker pegs. Thanks to the ones that help at working bees, and to Agnes for providing the scones at these. 

Happy bowling.  

John King 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ----------------------------- 

Treasurers Tweet – thanks to great season we have had so far the club has just taken 

delivery of 10 sets of coloured XG bowls.  

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

A few snippets from the last meeting:- 

 

A small discussion on Solar panels.  

Microwave to be replaced. 

Sound system to be looked at 

New markers for greens to be looked in to. 

Dumping of bowls still causing problems. 

 

 

 



dates the diary – 
 
Knobs N Knockers tournament Easter Sunday – entry form in the club 
rooms 

 
Presentation of trophies will be held on Thursday 16th April (club night) followed by an evening 

meal of Ham and Spuds provided by the club.  

 
Corner to corner celebration meal – date to be set up – watch this space. 
 

 

ON THE LIGHTER SIDE……………………………………….. 

A couple were out doing some Christmas shopping together. 

The shopping centre was packed, and as the wife emerged 

from a shoe and handbag shop, she was surprised to find that 

her husband was nowhere to be seen. 

 

Irritated because they had a lot to do, she called his mobile to 

ask him where he was. 

 

In a subdued voice he replied, "Do you remember that 

jewellers' we went into a couple of years ago, where you fell in 

love with that beautiful diamond necklace that we couldn't 

afford, and I promised that I would buy it for you one day?" 

 

Barely able to contain her emotions and with tears already 

forming in her eyes, she said, "Yes, of course I remember that 

shop." 

  

"Well, I'm in the pub next door."  
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

  

 
GOOD BOWLING ALL 


